
Kansas City Metro Blue Knights 

July 21 2019 

 

Dusty Wallace, Sargent at Arms, called the meeting to Order.  Thirteen members present. 

President Bill Evans reported that the next month’s meeting is at Maria’s Mexican Restaurant in Platt 

City August 19th at 7:00 dinner at 6:00.  The September meeting will be at Fall Conference on Sunday 

morning.  The Fall Conference will be in Davenport Iowa September 12 -15th.  

Bill reported that the upcoming rides are August 10th to Pullman’s in Leavenworth.  Meet at the 

Smithville Quick trip, Kick Stands Up at 11:00.  The September 7th ride to Warsaw for lunch.  Quick Trip 

at 291 and 50 Hwy in Lee’s Summit, kick stands up at 10:00. The Last Chance ride on October 5th,   to be 

determined. 

International Conference is in Bronx’s New York.  If they don’t get enough to register, they may have to 

cancel the conference. 

Vice President:  Jerry Oliver, No Report. 

Treasurer:  Al Pearson reported that we have $6622.27 in the bank and expenses of the yearly website 

fee and stamps purchased.  The money hasn’t been moved into a CD yet.  Still looking for the best return 

on investment. 

Safety Officer:  Stan Rogers reported that Harley Davidson is releasing a new Electric Bike.  This time of 

year be sure to watch for grass clippings and dear.  Be sure to also watch for Road conditions.    If you 

are in an accident going to or from and Blue Knights event, International will help with expenses.  Stan 

needs to know if you are in an accident. 

Quartermaster:  Glenn Harmon reported the he has stuff for sale. 

No new business 

Meeting adjourned 

 

Respectfully submitted by 

Laura Harmon, assistant to  

Al Pearson, Secretary.  

 


